

## Susan Barber <sbarber@cnu.edu>

## **CNU Study-in-China program**

1 message

## **Personal Announcement - Do Not Reply**

Fri, Nov 11, 2011 at 1:14

<announcement@cnu.edu>

PM

Reply-To: Ibondes@cnu.edu

To: students@cnu.edu, employees@cnu.edu, faculty@cnu.edu

An informational meeting on the CNU Study-in-China program in the summer 2012 (History 276: China's History and Culture) will be held on Wednesday Nov. 16 at 4-5 pm in the Washington Room of the DSU. The program content and the application procedures will be introduced and slides of previous China trips will be shown. Dr. Xiaoqun Xu and Dr. Philip Hamilton, who will lead the program, and Amanda Work, the Study Abroad Coordinator, will be present. All interested students are cordially invited and warmly welcome.

For further information, please contact either Dr. Xu at xxu@cnu.edu or Amanda Work at amanda.work@cnu.edu.